
0 Route 25 - Proposed Solar Array - Gate/Fire Access Question

  Reply all |Fire Prevention <fireprevention@warehamfiredistrict.org>
Today, 11:54 AM
Sarah Ebaugh <sebaugh@VHB.com>; Kenneth Buckland; Sonia Raposo

Good morning Mr. Buckland,
Please accept this email that the fire department has reviewed the proposed plan showing gate locations.  These locations are adequate for fire
department access.
 
Respectfully,
 
Christopher Smith
Captain Fire Prevention
Wareham Fire Department
273 Main Street
Wareham Ma 02571
508-295-2973


